
Nov 2, 2021

To: Barneveld Families

From: Joseph Price, Superintendent

Re: Covid-19 Vaccines for children ages 5-11

Greetings Barneveld Families,

In anticipation of the approval of Covid-19 vaccinations for children between the ages of 5 and 11, we

respectfully request that you complete this survey so that we can provide the Iowa County Health

Department with accurate numbers. We were informed that the Health Department will be offering

vaccination clinics at schools throughout Iowa County. The Barneveld School District is scheduled for

Tuesday, between 12:30 and 2:30 PM.Nov 9, 2021

*Please note that this is only available to children between the ages of 5 and 11

To help us prepare for the anticipated clinic, please complete this survey no later than Friday,

. Additional information will be provided by our school nurse Mrs. .Nov 5, 2021 Chelsea Olday

Please complete this survey.

Sincerely,

Joseph Price,

Superintendent

mailto:colday@barneveld.k12.wi.us
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfQEOP7S3hc4k1gTwqIRPARzLutxWWqHpDAlMpg_7Esvb5MXQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

